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Volunteer
Hours

lunch menu
Mon

Tues

Wed

Thurs

Fri

1: Hot Dog
2: Summ Saus Sand
FEAST DAY - Turkey &
all the fixin’s
1: Hamburger Hotdish
2: Sunbutter/Jelly
No School

No School

Nov 26 - Feast Day 
Nov 28-29 - No School,
Thanksgiving Break
Dec 19 - Christmas Musical
1:30 and 6:30 pm
Dec 23-Jan 1 - No School,
Christmas Break
Jan 2 - Classes Resume

ALL GUESTS MUST CHECK IN TO OFFICE
   If you are arriving after 8:30 am, picking up a child for an appointment, or stopping
by the school for any reason, you must check into the office upon arrival. We have to

know you are here in the building and which students are coming and going.
Thank you!!

CLASSROOM WISH TREE
   When students return to school after

Thanksgiving, a wish tree will be in the entryway
with classroom wishes. These wishes can be

granted in leiu of teacher gifts. Keep an eye out
and take as many wishes as you’d like!

THE SNOW IS HERE
   With snow on the ground, we wanted to highlight a couple of handbook policies regarding dress and
the weather. 

All students go outside for recess and aftercare. Therefore, all students need appropriate winter clothing
such as boots, stocking caps, gloves, or mittens during the winter months. Snow pants and boots should
be labeled to prevent loss. (See page two for a humorous article we published a couple of years ago
regarding the labelling of winter gear.)
Coats and other outer garments are not to be worn inside the building during the school day. Students
should have a sweatshirt or sweater available for cool days.

FEAST DAY
   On Tuesday, all students will join together for a
Thanksgiving meal along with our local LCMS
pastors, DCE’s, DCM’s, and deaconesses. 
   Each class has a part to play in Feast Day such
as setting up, serving food, saying the prayer, or
providing the decorations for the tables. 
   This is one of our school’s favorite days of the
year!

http://www.glsfargo.org/
https://forms.office.com/r/mjuvNJP9P5
https://forms.office.com/r/mjuvNJP9P5
https://forms.office.com/r/mjuvNJP9P5


Therefore, since we are surrounded by so great a cloud of witnesses, let us also lay
aside every weight, and sin which clings so closely, and let us run with endurance the
race that is set before us, looking to Jesus, the founder and perfecter of our faith, who

for the joy that was set before him endured the cross, despising the shame, and is
seated at the right hand of the throne of God.

Hebrews 12:1-2

Dear Parents,
   Imagine, if you will, a classroom of 20 small children
getting ready to go outside. Four of them can't find
their snow pants, two lost a boot, and there are 18
identical mittens lying about (thank you, Costco).  After
a lengthy search and rescue mission, the children are
finally dressed and ready to go. They step outside, take a
whiff of fresh air and promptly turn around and tromp back
inside where, following the undressing, six hats remain "not mine."
   Now imagine, if you will, picking up three pairs of black snow pants,
checking the tag for a name, and distributing them with joyous shouts of,
"You get a pair of snow pants, and you get a pair of snow pants, and you
get a pair of snow pants!" like Oprah giving away Buicks.
   You can make this scene a reality by labeling your child's winter gear.
We can personally guarantee that your child will have so much fun
outside that they will absolutely destroy any chance reselling it or passing
any of it down to a younger sibling.
   Thank you, parents!!

PIANO STUDENTS PLAYING
FOR CHAPEL

   Under the direction of Rebekah Uhlhorn, Grace Lutheran
School’s piano teacher, the following students will perform

musical selections before chapel:
November 27: Ian Z

December 4: Grace M
   All are welcome to join us for chapel at 8:40 am on

Wednesday mornings.

CHAPEL OFFERING UPDATE
   The “mission” bulletin board is finally up (near the
library)! This year, our chapel offerings are for Project
24, an educational mission in Kenya. We are
sponsoring two students at the Lenkishon, Kenya, site:
Soloman (boy) and Lenkishon (girl). We began
sponsoring these two students several years ago and it
has been a joy to watch them grow and thrive with the
help of Project 24.
   The cost to sponsor one student is $1080. If every
student brought 50 cents each week, we could raise
$1080 this school year.
   Our current total raised is $148.17. This is great for
the short time we’ve been back in the building and
collecting offerings on Wednesdays!SNACKS FOR BREAKTIME

   As a reminder, students who wish to eat a snack
during breaktime must provide their own snack. The
school is happy to occassionally provide a snack, but
many students are forgetting snacks every day. Snack
donations for your child’s classroom(s) are always
welcome. No nut or peanut products, please.

https://www.lcms.org/make-a-gift/christs-care-for-children-kenya
https://www.lcms.org/make-a-gift/christs-care-for-children-kenya

